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No smoke advisory issued for Hazelwood open cut mine fire  
 

0900 Saturday 15 March 2014 
 
No smoke advisory will be issued for today (Saturday) for the Latrobe Valley. Brief periods of 
significant smoke impacts are likely in Morwell South and Morwell East on Saturday morning 
before 11am and again just before midnight on Saturday night. Brief periods of significant smoke in 
Churchill are likely on Saturday afternoon.  
 
Moe and Traralgon are unlikely to be significantly affected over the next 24 hours. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media inquiries: 

 Air quality 03 9695 2704 
 Health 03 9096 8803 
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